OCTA MEMORANDUM
April 28, 2020
To: Director Andrew Do L——
From: Darrell E. Johnson, Chief Executive Offic

Subject: Request to Advance Project W Expedited Call

At the April 13, 2020, Board of Directors (Board) meeting, you requested staff
return with recommendations related to Measure M2 Project W funding for the
City of Santa Ana (City) proposed bus stop improvements. Staff is currently in
contact with the City to confirm costs, schedules, and continued need for
funding the prior list of bus stops improvements. Staff will also reach out to the
other cities that have bus stops on the eligibility list of the 100 busiest bus stops
(that were not funded previously) to determine if these agencies also have
remaining bus stop improvement needs. Staff will review the information and
bring forward recommendations by the September Transit Committee or
earlier, contingent on receiving the requested information from local agencies.

If you have any questions, please contact Kia Mortazavi, Executive Director,
Planning, at (714) 560-5741.
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